Educational Services

Director: Douglas Hutchison Head Teacher: T S Stevens

72-74 Kirkoswald Road Maybole KA19 8BP

Tel: 01655 883 003

Email: carrick.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

Date: 3 February 2016

If phoning or calling ask for: T S Stevens



Dear Parent/Guardian

The school will close on Thursday 11 February for the long weekend; it will **reopen on Wednesday 17 February at 8.45am for all pupils.** All staff will be in school on Tuesday 16 February for in-service training.

The PE changing rooms are being refurbished by South Ayrshire Council; the work will commence on 12 February and will take around 8 weeks to complete. While the work is being undertaken, the pupils will use the Sure-start building as changing facilities; the games hall and small gym will still be available for use so this will prevent the curriculum from being disrupted.

The Parent Council have organised a Quiz, this will take place on Friday 4 March from 6-10pm in the Carrick Centre with the quiz starting at 7pm. All the funds raised will support our young people in implementing their 'Pupil Improvement Plan'. You can register your team of 4 people on the night or by contacting any member of the Parent Council or Mrs Stevens at the school. Teams cost £10 each. Please come along, join in and support your young people.

Dates for your diary:

- 23 February S3 Parent Evening 5-7pm
- > 29 February S4-6 Preliminary Results Letter is posted
- 1 March S4 Parent Evening 6-8pm
- > 8 March S5/6 Parent Evening 6-8pm
- 9 March S2 into S3 Course Planning Evening 6-8 pm
- > 15 March Senior Phase Course Planning Evening 6-8pm

Please ensure that the school has an up-to-date contact number and email address for you so that we can keep you fully informed of all that it happening in the school.

Our School Website address is www.carrick.sayr.sch.uk

Our Twitter account is @Carrick_Academy

On behalf of all the staff I hope you enjoy the long weekend. Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if you have any matters of concern that you wish to discuss.

Yours sincerely

Shona Stevens Head Teacher